
 

 

www.StonewallDems.org   ·   www.facebook.com/StonewallDemocraticClub 
membership@stonewalldems.org   ·   1049 Havenhurst Drive #325, West Hollywood, CA 90046   ·   (323) 650-8190 

 
 

 
May 5, 2019  
 
RE: CF19-0126 - Potential Bridge Housing at 3210-3248 Riverside Drive 
 
Dear Mr. Villanueva: 
 
Stonewall Democratic Club is pleased to support CF 19-0126, the potential bridge housing 
project at 3210-3248 Rierside Drive.  
 
Since 1975 Stonewall Democratic Club has advocated and given a voice to progressive 
Democrats who are lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, and straight allies of the LGBT 
community. Our goal is to achieve equality for all and to advance progressive and feminist 
values through the Democratic Party. In order to advance progressive values, we must ensure 
that all members of our community are able to have a place they call home.   
 
This long overdue effort to combat the growing homelessness problem in the City of Los 
Angeles is critical and we must all do our part.  Homelessness is a growing problem and unless 
we support supportive housing measures and bridge housing projects all across Los Angeles, 
we are not doing our jobs as community advocates to end homelessness.  
 
For these reasons, Stonewall Democratic Club appaluds the city’s ongoing efforts to build 
bridge housing projects and we support the potential bridge housing project at 3210-3247 
Riverside Drive.  
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jane Wishon 
Political Vice President  
Stonewall Democratic Club 
 
 


